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DAREN News, are articles and information about the Digital Amateur Radio

"Emergency" Network of WV, which operates on 145.69 MHz.  Anyone having any

information about DAREN, or Amateur Radio in general, and would like to share

it with others, may send it to WA8LLM @ PKBGWV on 145.69 MHz, or to my E-Mail:

wa8llm@yahoo.com.  A State Wide DAREN NET is operated every Saturday from 7:00

pm to 10:00 pm, and lately, before and after those hours.  The DAREN Net

Announcement, showing the MAIN NCS, ALTERNATE NCS, NODEs accessible to both,

and the previous week's check-ins, are posted by Thursday on most of the Main

county DAREN PBBS'.  The DAREN News can also be found on the www.wc8ec.com and

www.wc8ec.org websites.

Jim Mangus, WB8YST, sent me information on three AUXCOM (Auxiliary

Communication) classes that will be held in the next few months.  The classes

will be held in Ripley on March 11th and 12th, in Beckley on March 25th and

26th, and in Webster Springs on April 22nd and 23rd.  I took the class about

three years ago, and it was very interesting.  For further information about the

classes, you can contact Jim by telephone at: (304) 746-8730, or E-Mail at:

jmangus@metro911.org

If the weather isn't too bad this coming Wednesday plans are to make trips to a

couple tower sites to work the Remote Receivers on the WCEC (Wood County

Emergency Communications) 147.255 MHz voice repeater system.  At least two of

the Remote Receivers are having problems.  One good thing about having more than

one receiver on a system is, if one or two receivers are not working the whole

system isn't down.  The bad thing about having more than one receiver is the

amount of work that goes into the system.  As soon as the weather gets better

plans are to start laying the block for the building at a back-up tower site to

install a back-up transmitter for the system.  The back-up transmitter can be

turned on if the main transmitter goes off the air.  Power for the back-up tower

site will be solar, wind, and battery power.  If the commercial power if off at

the main tower site, and the batteries go dead, the back-up tower site can be

put into operation.  The back-up tower site already has an Amateur Radio

Emergency Data Network (AREDN) HSMM (High Speed MultiMedia) project node, and a

remote receiver for the 147.255 MHz voice repeater on it.  They are in boxes

mounted on the tower.

The Amateurs in Wood County are already getting requests for communications help

at a couple public events.  On April 16th the Challenge at Mountwood, Mountain

Bike Race will be held.  On June 24th the Chic-Fil-A Road Run will be held.  The

June 24th event will be held the Saturday morning of the Field Day, so that will

keep us busy that weekend.

Not much else to report.  If you have anything you want to report on let me

know.

There were 38 check-ins to the State Wide DAREN Net this week.  My son Kevin,

KC8OXY, who has been participating in the net since July 1, 2000, has completed

1150 check-ins and will be receiving his certificate.  And, Maurice Brown II (R-

2), AB8E, who has been participating in the net on and off since February 3,

1996, has completed 200 check-ins and will be receiving his certificate
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